
                   VACAVILLE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT   

   

                                                                                                                                  

                                                           CONSIDER FOR REVIEW: DECLINING MEDICAL COVERAGE                                                                                                 

                                                                           AUGUST 2024 BOARD MEETING   
           
   
   
   

OPT-OUT CONSIDERATION   

In May 2024, the Board approved a payment of $400 a month, for any employee declining 

medical coverage from the department.   After reviewing the industry within Solano County, the 

department has uncovered that all the other districts pay at a rate of $250 per pay period.  This 

included Suisun Fire District and Montezuma Fire District.  As a result, the department is 

requesting approval to match the payment of $250 per pay period to align with the industry.    

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

NOTE: This is not intended to be used or considered actual policy.  This is a public notice of an agenda 

item to be considered.   
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